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Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Eritrea to this review.
We congratulate Eritrea for presentation of its national report and implementation of the recommendations made during the second UPR of Eritrea.
Taking this opportunity, we wish to recommend Eritrea:
· to continue its endeavors to eliminate all forms of discrimination against women, girls and children.
· to continue its inclusive education programmes and policies, and taking further measures to create support programmes for girls to be able to pursue higher level education.
We wish Eritrea success in this review.
I thank you, Mr. President.
